
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
It is with deep regret for the first time we have had to make the difficult 
decision to cancel Foxy Fireworks. 

Currently the field is waterlogged and impassable, with the weather forecast 
for the rest of the week the conditions will only get worse and pose a health 
and safety risk to everyone. 

Full refunds will be given by the PTA, please bear with us while we sort these 
out. 

 

Kind regards Friends of Foxhills 


